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With the stress of cooking Thanksgiving dinner, Black Friday deals and all the 

traveling during the holidays, sometimes it is easy to forget the real meaning of the 

holidays. This is the season of giving.   

From Nov. 12 until Dec. 4, Joe Cotton Ford will be reminding the community 

about the importance of giving during the holidays. For the past several years Joe 

Cotton Ford has always contributed to the 

Christmas Sharing Program. This is an event 

where Joe Cotton Ford will be collecting toys, 

gently used clothes, and canned goods for Carol 

Stream’s Christmas Sharing Program.  

On Dec. 5 at 4 p.m. the items that are 

collected will be taken to the Lutheran Church 

of Master to be distributed to the families that 

need that extra joy during the holidays.  

The Christmas Sharing Program is run by 
churches to help provide assistance for families 

during the holidays. This organization helps all families regardless of their religious 
affiliation. According to their website, their mission is “to make Christmas a little 
more joyful for our neighbors in need.”  

Please be sure that if you have the opportunity to donate items you bring them 
to Joe Cotton Ford’s location on North Avenue in Carol Stream. There also is a video 
at http://joecottonford.com/Community-Awards/ further explaining the Christmas 
Share Program along with role the dealership takes.  
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